
It has become necessary to tile the pool steps and paint 

the swimming pool walls.  The works will take 

approximately one week, during this period the 

Swimming Pool, Spa Bath, Sauna , Steam Room & 

Garden area will be closed. 

Works will begin on Monday 5th June and will take 

approximately one week.  We may be able to open the 

Spa Bath, Sauna and Steam Room before the 

Swimming Pool and will keep our Website & Facebook 

page updated with the re-opening dates. You can also 

phone us on 01425 561529 to check on progress.  

The Reception Area, Gym & Changing Rooms will 

remain open as normal during this period.  

Apologies for the inconvenience caused and thank you 

for your understanding and cooperation 

Tiling of Swimming Pool Monday 5th June 2023 


